
COVID-19 POLICIES
WOODSIDE GOLF COURSE

September 16th, 2021

The Woodside Golf Course Team has had an opportunity to unpack the many details presented 
by the Alberta Government last night as part of their response to the mounting pressures that 
currently exist on our health care system.

We are happy to announce that Adult Sport and Recreation can continue outdoors with no 
restrictions.  Golf, in particular, has proven to be a safe opportunity for people to compete, relax 
and enjoy time together.  Woodside is committed to ensuring golf remains a safe escape for 
everyone to enjoy.

IMPORTANT CHANGES  

Starting Monday, September 20th, Woodside will be joining the Restrictions Exemption Program, 
which means that all indoor dining and indoor recreation, such as golf simulators, will require 
proof of vaccination. If you are looking to join us for either of these activities, please make sure 
that you come prepared with proof of vaccination and government issued identification.  
NOTE:  These restrictions do not apply to children under the age of 12.  

A full summary of the latest health measures is available on the government website at 
www.Alberta.ca

Woodside is currently working on providing outdoor dining options and both curbside pick-up 
and on-course delivery options via our Mobile App, so as to ensure anyone looking to enjoy a 
great meal will have an opportunity to do so.  More details relating to these programs will be 
available in the coming days.

If you are registered for an event after September 19th, 2021, the Woodside Team will be in-
contact to share restrictions and options with you in the coming days.  Please be patient as we 
are working our way through things as quickly as we possibly can.

The Woodside Team will continue to provide full access to the great game of golf and will continue 
to deliver great food and drink while following all Alberta Health requirements.

Thank you for your acceptance and understanding,

The Woodside Team


